Hardin County Board of Education

July 15, 2014 - 2:00 PM

Special Board Meeting 

65 W. A. Jenkins Road 

Elizabethtown, KY  42701

I. Call to Order  

Chairperson Kay Sharon called the meeting to order.

The following board members were present:

Kay Sharon, Mike Kinney, John Emary, Charlie Wise and Suzanne Broadwater.

II. Update on the Meadow View Elementary School HVAC Project  

Mr. Mark McNutt reported on progress at Meadow View Elementary School.  The project is on schedule. 

III. Discussion and possible decision regarding the Civil Work at Vine Grove Elementary School  

Sherman, Carter Barnhart Architects discussed with the board members information regarding the area around the front of Vine Grove Elementary.  They explained that because of soft soil there was a possibility of asphalt removal and under cut.  No decision was made. 

IV. Discussion regarding the construction building components for Cecilia Valley Elementary School  

A general discussion between the architect and the board members regarding program space and building components that will be a part of the new building. 

V. Questions and clarification related to the July 15, 2014, regular 6:00 p.m. board agenda    

VI. Adjourn  

Order #10433 - Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Mr. John Emary and a second by Mr. Mike Kinney.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Mr. John Emary            Yes

Mr. Mike Kinney           Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

